
Help us bring art back to the waterfront! The Port of Everett, in 
partnership with Schack Art Center, is bringing back the iconic Float Find 

to the Everett Waterfront and Jetty Island this summer.

F L OAT  F I N D  D E TA I L S :F L OAT  F I N D  D E TA I L S :
Every Friday from July 11 – August 29, the public can participate in finding 25 hand blown glass floats that will be hidden around the Port 
of Everett waterfront and Jetty Island. Clues will be dropped on social media each week to help finders in their quest for 5 floats landside 
and 20 glass floats hidden out at the Port’s Jetty Island.  For full details on how it works, from what to look for and float find zones to clue 

drops and more, visit www.portofeverett.com/floatfind.

S P O N S O R S H I P  O P P O R T U N I T I E S :S P O N S O R S H I P  O P P O R T U N I T I E S :
SPONSOR THE FLOATS! Help us fund the return of this exciting program while getting some promo for your business! Sponsor 
one float, a week of Waterfront Place floats, a full week of Jetty finds or more. Sponsors will receive recognition via social media 

with call outs, mentions and tags and will be have visibility in all applicable Friday “clue drops.” 

If your business is located at the waterfront, we will work your location (or an ADA accessible, publicly accessible space around 

your business) into the treasure hunt!. 

$100
SPONSOR ONE FLOAT @

WATERFRONT PLACE

$450
SPONSOR FIVE FLOAT DROPS  

@ WATERFRONT PLACE

$1,000
SPONSOR A WEEK OF  

FLOAT DROPS @ JETTY ISLAND

Questions? E-mail katea@portofeverett.com.
Float find fun will also extend to Schack Art Center's annual Fresh Paint Festival in downtown Everett August 16 - 17. Additional sponsorship opportunities available with Schack.

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!


